
IB Results Day Guidelines 
 

• Results will be available for collection from the Sixth Form Centre, from approximately 4pm on 

Friday 5 July, or will be available from the IB candidate website at 12:00 GMT on 6 July: 

candidates.ibo.org. You will need your personal code and PIN to access them. Please contact 

jhunt@tbgs.torbay.sch.uk. before this date, if you have misplaced this information. 
 

• If you have achieved or exceeded your UCAS firm choice offer, congratulations!  You will 

automatically get a confirmation letter in the post in due course and need do nothing else at 

this time. 

 

• If you have not achieved your UCAS firm choice but have aced 


